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Comments: I commented previously as an objection to the proposed Midas Gold mine for environmental and

economic reasons. I would also like to say that I believe the comment period should be a full 120 days.  An issue

of this size and complexity with such massive implications should be given full consideration.  Additionally, there

are added difficulties imposed on all of us by the Corona Virus Pandemic and so it seems especially important to

offer the full 120 days for proper consideration. A shortened period to 45 days seems unjustified.  Please

consider extending the comment period to 120 days.  


